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Message from the Guest Editors

Dear Colleagues,

We invite original research papers that address
improvements in clinical and investigational veterinary ocular
pathology.

Veterinary ophthalmic pathology is undergoing a
transformation. Currently, it is a broader specialty
incorporating molecular biology and gene testing, granting us
novel insight and the ability to provide more accurate
diagnoses, prognoses, and, ultimately, targeted therapy.

The topics of this Special Issue involve all aspects of
veterinary ophthalmology: preclinical and clinical research,
and the diagnosis and treatment of various ocular disorders.
We welcome publications on new findings concerning
pathogenesis, genetic analysis, advances in molecular
pathology, immunohistochemistry, and digital imaging.

The purpose of this Special Issue is to present high-quality
documents focused on the ocular pathology of canine and
feline species. Our goal is to encourage scientists to publish
their experimental and theoretical research in as much detail
as possible.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Animals is an on-line open access journal that was first
published in 2011. Animals adheres to rigorous peerreview
and editorial processes and publishes only high quality
manuscripts that address important issues in the many
varied disciplines that involve animals, with a focus on
animal science, animal welfare and animal ethics. Animals
is covered in the Science Citation Index Expanded (SCIE) in
Web of Science, with the latest Impact Factor: 3.0 (2022,
ranks 12 /62 (Q1) in ‘Agriculture, Dairy & Animal Science’;
13/143 (Q1) in ‘Veterinary Sciences’), 5-Year Impact Factor:
3.2.
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